18 June 2014

Dear sir or madam,

I am writing to confirm that I have edited Rectal ulcer: due to ketoprofen,
argon plasma coagulation and prostatic brachytherapy (MS number 11410)
on behalf of Dr Thibaud Koessler. A native English speaker and a lecturer in
English at the University of Lausanne, I edited the entire article and can confirm
that it is now free of grammatical and linguistic errors.

Yours sincerely,

Lecturer in English
University of Lausanne




